{Manila

Home of the Flaming Gorge

Town of Manila

Proposal Advertisement

Request for Proposals
Wastewater System Improvements and Expansion (Ylincheta Lane) Engineering Services

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Manila (“TOWN?”) is requesting sealed proposals from
qualified firms or individuals to provide engineering services for design and construction
management concerning TOWN’s wastewater system improvements and expansion in the
Ylincheta Lane area. TOWN'’s wastewater system improvements and expansion (Ylincheta Lane)
are described generally in this document and include the design and construction management of
new wastewater lines and residential connections extending to a current wastewater facility. Town
is seeking qualified firms or individuals to provide professional engineering services, including,
without limitation, (a) preliminary and design engineering, including plans and specifications, for
certain wastewater system improvements and expansion, and (b) complete construction
management services for the project.

Interested parties may obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals (the “RFP”) and related
documents by downloading a copy from TOWN’s website at https://manilautah.com/. Interested
parties may receive a hardcopy of the RFP (and related documents) at the Town of Manila Office
Building, 145 East Highway 43, Manila, Utah 84046.

All proposals must be sealed in an opaque envelope or package and must be submitted to TOWN
Mayor Kathi Knight by mail to PO Box 189, Manila, UT 84046, or hand delivery at 145 East Highway
43, Manila, Utah 84046 by 1:00 p.m., Thursday, Dec 12, 2024. Sealed proposals will be publicly
opened at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, December 12, 2024. TOWN will NOT consider any proposal
received after the stated date and time, that is incomplete, and/or that is not submitted in the
proper manner and format. Proposals must be clearly marked “Town of Manila Request for
Proposal - Wastewater System Improvements and Expansion (Ylincheta Lane) Engineering
Services.”




